
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

31st January 2017 
 

London Borough of Camden 

Planning Services 
5 Pancras Square 

London 

N1C 4AG 
 

 

 

 
Dear Sirs, 

 

Planning Application - Proposed external seating at no.168 West End Lane, 
West Hampstead 

 

On behalf of our Client, Lolas Cupcakes Limited, SF Planning Ltd have been instructed 
to prepare this planning application to the London Borough of Camden in relation to 

external seating to serve no. 168 West End Lane in West Hampstead.   

 

Please find enclosed the following application documentation submitted electronically 
via the planning portal; 

 

 Site Plan; 

 Existing Plans; 

 Proposed Plans; 

 CIL Forms; 

 

We look forward to confirmation of receipt of this application and the appointed case 

officer shortly.  

 
Please do get in touch with any queries you may have.   

 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Paul Jenkins MRTPI 


